
 

 

 
28th March 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer  
 
This letter is to give you advanced notice that we will be operating an early close on the last 
day of Term, Friday, 4th April 2025.  
 
There will be the opportunity for all students to purchase a hot meal in the canteen at 
breaktime from 11.10am.  All those on free school meals will also be able to have their 
lunch at this time. 
 
All students will finish school at 12.30pm.  
 
Please ensure your child is collected at this time. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

   
Mr P McCahill  
Headteacher  


